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Subject: Hydrostatic Test Symposium

Thanks for
the head's up Bill. I am looping in Karen Miller and we are both aware of 
the meeting next Fri 5/6. Keeping PAO and CAB apprised is really helpful 
as we are the outward facing units in the Commission. You will see 
representatives of both of our units at the meeting. Have a good 
weekend.

Phil-

Educational Symposium on Hydrostatic Testing of Gas 
Pipelines

May 6, 2011

10 am - noon

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Commission Auditorium

(Corner of Van Ness Avenue and McAllister 
Street)

San Francisco
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